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5500 Pearl Street
Rosemont, IL. 60018
844.NEED.LRS


May 5, 2025

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Village of Virgil’s refuse pick-up day will be changing from Thursday, to Wednesday starting the week of June 2nd.  Please see the proposed timeline below for our roll-out plan:

· Post card mailer notice should be arriving in mail boxes the week of May 12th, or May 19th depending on the post office.
· Cart hangers informing the customer of the change in date placed on refuse carts Thursday, May 29th during pick-up.  
· First day of new Wednesday pick-up will be Wednesday, June 4th.

This is the tentative schedule dependent on the mailers going out in the mail on-time.  

If you have further questions, please call the 844-633-3577.

Sincerely, 

Katie Neary
Municipal Service Manager
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